
Draft Iron County Recycling Committee 
March 21, 2012 

 
1. Meeting called to order at 5:00.  Present:  Luke, Smith, Wiita, Koski, and 

Mullard.  Also present:  Brunello and Prenderville. 
 

2. The committee recognized the meeting was properly posted and advertised.   
 

3. Motion by Mullard, seconded by Wiita to approve the minutes of the previous 
meeting.  All in favor. 

 
4. Motion by Smith, seconded by Koski to approve the bills as presented.  All in 

favor.   
 

5. Motion by Mullard, seconded by Koski to accept the financial report and place 
it on file.  All in favor. 

 
6. Oneida County has expressed interest in holding a collection in Iron County.  

They would collect Household Hazardous Waste, electronics, tires, car 
batteries, household batteries, and fluorescent bulbs.  Residents and 
businesses would be charged per pound.  Iron County would have to pay a 
mobilization fee of $4000.  Motion by Wiita, seconded by Mullard to present 
the Oneida County Collection to the Finance Committee to see if they are 
willing to pay the $4000.  All in favor.  Motion by Mullard, seconded by Smith 
to confirm a July date with Oneida County upon approval from Finance.  All in 
favor.   

 
7. Public Comment:  Sherman may extend their hours for the summer.  If they 

do so, the town will pay the additional wages.  The committee thanked John 
Wiita and Steve Smith for their years of service to the Recycling Committee.   

 
8. New Business:  None 

 
9. Future Agenda Items and Set Meeting Date:  The next meeting will be held on 

April 18th, 2012.  Agenda items to include 2011 Annual Report.   
 

10. Motion to adjourn made by Mullard, seconded by Wiita.  All in favor.   


